Letter: Diaper drive a
success

To the community,

Choices for Children’s Healthy Bottom Line Diaper Distribution
Program sponsored the third annual Mother’s Day Diaper Drive
throughout the month of May. We were pleased to receive
donations of diapers in all sizes.

These diapers will go directly to our community’s youngest and
most vulnerable residents to help ensure that they can stay
clean, dry, and healthy. Families receiving diapers through
the Healthy Bottom Line program can get a small packet of
diapers and wipes once per month.

Thank you to the following businesses and agencies for your
support: El Dorado County Library, South Lake Tahoe branch;
Boys & Girls Club of Lake Tahoe; Under the Magic Pine Tree;
South Lake Tahoe Recreation Center/Pool Complex; Bright
Beginnings Inc.; Tahoe Tot Spot; Lake Tahoe Preschool; South
Lake Tahoe Senior Center; Pequenos Rascals Learning Center;
South Tahoe Association of Realtors; LTCC Child Development
Center; Jubilee Kids Academy; Appleseeds Academy; Lake Tahoe
Child Development Center; Nicole Gordon, DDS; Tahoe Parents
Nursery School; and Ross Dress for Less.

For more information on the Healthy Bottom Line program at
Choices for Children, you can call 530.541.5848, ext. 104 or
come to the Choices for Children office located at 1029 Takela
Drive, Suite 1.

Thank you!

Heather Della Ripa, Choices for Children
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